
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT
October 25, 2002

GIVE 'EM A BRAKE

The need for Road and Utility workers to do their work on the roadways of
the County continues through out the year. With the shorter daylight hours
and other conditions that reduce visibility it is important that all drivers
be alert and react appropriately to maintenance and repair activity that
requires people and equipment to be on the roadway. If you come upon a work
zone reduce your speed, observe the signs and follow the instructions
provided by the Traffic Control Flaggers when they are present. The few
extra minutes added to your trip is a worthwhile investment in your safety
and the safety of those working to make the roads and utility systems better
for your use.

- - - - - - - - -

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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